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December 18, 2023 
 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse 
Via Email: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 
 
SUBJECT:   City of Lomita General Plan Update Notice of Preparation – SCH No. 2023120347 

On December 13, 2023, a Notice of Preparation and Notice of Completion was submitted via CEQA 

Submit and published for public review. The Notice of Preparation attachment (Lomita 

GPU_NOP_121323) did not include the figures referenced in the notice.  

We are requesting the NOP be replaced with the attached NOP which includes the referenced figures. 

No other changes have been made to the NOP.  

Should you have any questions or need anything else, please contact me at (949) 396-8193.  

Sincerely, 

 

DE NOVO PLANNING GROUP 
Starla Barker, AICP, Principal Planner  


